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Purpose 

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform our customers that we have changed the location of the heat 

shrink tubing on the two (2) PWM connectors. The heat shrink tubing has been pushed back by 25mm 

on both cables (4 and 6 pin). This change will improve the strain relief on the PWM cables, thus improving 

the cable reliability.  

 

The table below illustrates the new location of the heat shrink tubing. 

 

Old Style New Style 

  
 

The spare part kits will now include the updated heat shrink configuration. The spare part kit part 

numbers will not change. 
 

Summary 

We have updated the heat shrink tubing configuration on the PWM connectors to improve the strain 

relief on the cable. 

 

The spare part kit part numbers remain unchanged. Please reference the spare part kit numbers in the 

table below. Any compressors or kits shipped as of the date of this bulletin release will include the 

updated heat shrink configuration. 

 

Part Number Major Revision Details 

100022 -N, -P, -A, -C, -D, -E Not impacted by this change 

100372 -F, -G, -H Heat shrink tubing modification 

 

Action Required 

No action is required. 

 

Need Assistance  

For more information, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com. 
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